/ UNIVERSITY OF CALIFORNIA

THE ERNEST V. COWELL MEMORIAL HOSPITAL
BERKELEY, CALIFORNIA

March 26, 1940

Mr. Arthur Beai
20 Jones Street
San Francisco, California
Dear Sir:
Your letter of March 24, 1940 has been

referred to the Department of Anatomy for consideration.

You will no doubt hear from them in the near future.

Sincerely yours L
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Wm. Gocéricke Donald, M.D.
WGD: LD University Physician
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